i MINISTRY OF SOCIAL
DEVELOPMENT

TE MANATU WHAKAHIATO ORA

10 October 2024

Téna koe Nik Naidu,

Official Information Act request

Thank you for your email of 12 September 2024, requesting information about a
list of organisations and individuals that receive money from the Ministry of
Social Development Ethnic Communities Innovation Fund.

I have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

Attached is a memo titled ‘Ethnic Communities Violence Prevention Innovation
Fund - Funding recommendations.’ It includes a list of the successful recipients
of the Ethnic Communities Innovation Fund along with the funding amounts
awarded to each organisation or provider.

I will be publishing this decision letter, with your personal details deleted, on the
Ministry’s website in due course.

If you wish to discuss this response with us, please feel free to contact
OIA Reguests@msd.govt.nz.

If you are not satisfied with my decision on your request, you have the right to
seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to
make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802
602.

Nga mihi nui

Pp. W

Magnus O’Neill
General Manager
Ministerial and Executive Services

The Aurora Centre, 56 The Terrace, PO Box 1556, Wellington
— Telephone 04-916 3300 - Facsimile 04-918 0099
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